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On February 10, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommended approval 

of the submission of a federal grant application from the Department of Transportation to the Federal 

Motor Carrier Safety Administration in the amount of $294,000 to improve compliance and reporting 

regarding federal commercial driver license regulations.  

 

The grant would provide resources to help ODOT improve its monitoring and reporting of commercial 

driver safety issues, and outreach and education to courts regarding safety requirements for commercial 

driver’s license holders. The grant is due February 28, 2022. No matching funds are required and ODOT 

is unlikely to require additional expenditure limitation or staffing resources.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


